
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 19, 2020 

 

Via E-mail to motivenonprofit@gmail.com 

 

Ms. Chaz Rodgers 

1311 Adelaide Dr. 

Dallas, TX  75216 

 

 Re:  TFSC Complaint No. 20.45; Rodgers, Chaz (IFL; Firearms/Tool Marks) 

 

Dear Ms. Rodgers: 

 

 This letter is to inform you that the complaint you filed on was dismissed by Commission staff. The 

Commission reviewed and dismissed a previous complaint you filed with respect to the same criminal 

incident at its February 12, 2016 quarterly meeting. (See attached disposition letter.) The Commission does 

not reconsider previously dismissed complaints absent a material change in information involving allegations 

subject to the Commission’s jurisdiction.  

 

Commission staff sent your most recent complaint to NMS Labs (the laboratory that acquired IFL) 

for review and response. NMS highlighted some mistaken assertions in your complaint and addressed them 

in the attached email. NMS also addressed your new allegation, but the examiner’s opinion did not change. 

Since there is no new credible material information in your latest complaint beyond what was already 

reviewed by the Commission, your most recent complaint was dismissed by Commission staff. 

          

         Sincerely,  

  

         Kathryn Adams 

         Kathryn Adams 

         Commission Coordinator 

 

cc:  Aliece Watts 
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